31st October, 1984.
(Dublin, 2).

Mr. J. Bernard Moffatt,
Secretary,

Celtic League (MANN),
24, St. Germain's Place,
Peel,

Mann.

Dear Mr. Moffat,

Thank you for your letter of 24th October, 1984,
concerning the loss of the Breton fishing vessel
Cite d'Aleth.

Increasing naval activity in the Irish Sea is of
serious concern to my party, not least because of
the number of serious accidents involving fishing
vessels.

I am arranging that our Spokesman on Transport,
Deputy John Wilson will put down a question in the
Dail about the report on the loss of the Cite
d'Aleth.

With kind regards and best wishes,

Yours sincerely, .

M

Charles J. Haughey, T.D.
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